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PU©S C A L L O N E 
Aiv/ays Connecting 

February 15,2011 

Renee Jenkins 
Secretary of the Commission 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Colombus, OH 43215 

Dear Secretary: 

Per Staff request and instructionSj please withdraw the revised Tariff pages sent by me by 
cover letter dated January 12 and received January 14,2011,. application for Tlariflf 
Number 90-9328-TP-TRF, company United Communications Systems, Inc., d/h/a 
CallOne. The tariff should reflect what the tariff was previous to January 14'''. 

Sincerely, 

Craig J. Foster 
Chief Executive Officer 

Cc: Doug Wilie 
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